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I understand that the Victorian Remuneration Tribunal is considering a SIGNIFICANT pay rise for all 
Mayors, Deputy-Mayors and Councillors in Victoria. 

In light of the present COVID-19 situation wrecking havoc with many employers and employees, I 
would ask you to critically appraise any pay rise for Mayors, Deputy-Mayors and Councillors.  

Our communities is suffering economic hardships caused by COVID lockdowns. Please do not invite 
taxpayer frustration by creating an even more unequal society.  

Being a member of a Council should be viewed as an honorary position, not an opportunity to "feather 
one's nest". 

Sincerely, 

  




